L% "liiﬂi.mﬂ#'ﬁm%!p:ﬂlrr_hﬁ#ﬁ‘iﬂiﬁ'ﬂiui

21

oy
/.

ARGk

(TUST)

409-0193
2525
TEL 0554-63-4411
FAX 0554-63-4430
4431

http://www.ntu.ac.jp/

TUST Newsletter Vol.9 No.1 17



(e-mail:etaka@ntu.ac.jp)

14 18
2
2
(e-mail:kuribaya@ntu.ac.jp)
21 1 2
1992
21
21
2

TUST Newsletter Vol.9 No.1 17



(e-mail: kondou @ntu.ac.jp)

BSE
biological science

(e-mail:naganuma@ntu.ac.jp)
1

Web

18

TUST Newsletter Vol.9 No.1 17



(e-mail: motoyosi@ntu.ac.jp)

4
1990
12
6500
4000 1932
1952
FRDI
1600
1 1
criollo
160
(e-mail:s-mineo@ntu.ac.jp)
17
3
15 2
3 4
1 4
1
2
1 1
3
1 2
4

TUST Newsletter Vol.9 No.1 17



153 65
19

(ZnO)

20

33

TUST Newsletter Vol.9 No.1

88

16

17

5000

4000

(e-mail:saito@ntu.ac.jp)

(e-mail:uryu@ntu.ac.jp)

2006 3 8

166



1999

2007

2006 1

Tokyo International Players
Ann Jenkins(e-mail:ann@ntu.ac.jp)

| was born in Warwickshire, England, very near
Stratford-upon-Avon, Shakespeare's birthplace. This may
have been an influence, although as my mother enjoyed acting,
performing wasin my DNA anyway. Dramawas my first love
at school and | would like to have gone to drama school rather
than university. However, | went to avery academic girls
grammar school where we were al destined for university and
discouraged from any less orthodox path. However, asan
under-graduate, drama was the main subject of my degree
course and it has always been a part of my life.

When | moved to Tokyo, | joined TIP which isnow in its
109th season with “The Cherry Orchard” by Anton Chekhov:
it's the longest-running English-speaking theatre group in Asia.
It isa100% volunteer-run community theatre. The fact that
an organization staffed entirely by volunteers should have been
in existence since 1896 is aremarkable achievement.  TIP has
survived typhoons, earthquakes and fires, as well as palitical
turmoil and wars. "The show must go on" is the universal
motto of the theatre which TIP has observed sinceits very first
show: the electricity in the theater blew only moments before
the curtain was to rise but, hardly missing a beat, the show
went on by candlelight!

109 100

1896

Although the club has endured, its earlier records had been
swallowed up in the 1923 earthquake. Later documents
disappeared in the pre-World War 1 turbulence when the club
was suspected of being an espionage centre, then later
destroyed by the bombs of the war itself.  Until World War |1,
the Japanese police insisted on being provided with a detailed
trandation of every play, demanding that all proceeds go to
"charity”. The sum to be donated had to be settled before the
club knew if there would be any profit. The result was that
the actors often had to provide the "charity” funds.
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After the war, when the club was reactivated, the Occupation
Forces made theatres avail able, and its "procurement demands”
ensured facilities for set construction and professional painting.
There was not then the frightening need that there is today for
constant fund-raising.

Since TIP doesn't have its own theatre, rehearsals are held in
living rooms, church halls, school gyms, offices, clubs,
anywhere available. Many awinter rehearsal has been held in
freezing buildings. Sometimes the cast doesn't know from
one rehearsal to the next where they will meet.  All they know
isthat they won't be on the stage where they will perform until
the technical and dress rehearsals.  Those can be the longest
nights of all.

After the 1923 earthquake, the club was revived and Tetsuzo
Inumaru made the theatre of the Imperial Hotel available,
beginning a happy association that continued until the early
'60's. "The Winter's Tale" was staged there.  The man
playing the bear had to exit, then re-enter immediately on the
other side of the stage. He exited to find the stage door locked,
so popped into the hotel to race around to the other side.  En
route, he ran into the late Princess Chichibu with her entourage.
He froze, whisked off his bear’s head, and bowed deeply.

Then he tore off again.

1960

Anyway, it isto be hoped that TIP will continue for another
century!
100
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